
 

 

 

OIA Ref: CAS-01348-P9F7R7 

 

To: Cody C 

Email: fyi-request-19412-a5eecafa@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

25 May 2022 

 

Tenā koe Cody 

 

Official information request for information relating to the number of residual disinfection 
exemption applications 

 

Thank you for your email dated 20 May 2022 in which you requested for the following information 
under the Official Information Act (OIA):  

“number of residual disinfection exemption applications (if any), the applicant name(s) and the 
state of those applications” 

Response 

We confirm that up to date, Taumata Arowai has not received any applications seeking an 
exemption to residual disinfection.  
 

You have the right, by way of complaint to the Ombudsman under s 28(3) of the OIA, to seek an 
investigation and review of this response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

Ngā mihi 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
Sue van Daatselaar 
Strategy and Governance Manager 
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